
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice to Mariner No. 85/2005 
 

 
SUBJECT : SINGLE HULL TANKER  
 
Please note and advise all your principals that Fujairah Port Authority do not accept single hull 
tanker at or past 25 years from the date of delivery to call at Port of Fujairah and Fujairah 
Offshore Anchorage Area. 
 


